
Information Policy 
Analysis Division 

October 3, 2014 

Carolyn Schworer 
Chief Privacy Official 
Minnesota Department of Human Services 

By email 

Re: Your request for a Commissioner of Administration advisory opinion 

Dear Ms. Schworer: 

201 Administration 
Building 

50 Sherburne A venue 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Vox: 651.296.6733 
800.657.372 l 

Fax: 651.205.4219 

IPAD received your advisory opinion request on September 26, 2014. I am writing to inform 
you that the Commissioner will not be moving forward with your request at this time. Before 
determining ifwe will proceed, we require additional information/clarification. 

Please contact me by phone or email at 651.201.2505 or janet.hey@state.mn.us. 

Sincerely, 

LAURIE BEYER-KROPUENSKE 

DIRECTOR, COMMUNITY SERVICES DIVISIONS 
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1/Janet Hey 
Senior Policy Analyst 

Minnesota Department of Administration 




